
Letter: Camp Rich crew helps
feed hungry
To the community,

For the past several years, after busy and fun summer seasons,
Camp Richardson Resort has been hosting Bread & Broth Adopt A
Day  dinners  and  helping  disadvantaged  members  of  our
community.

“We are always grateful to be a part of Adopt A Day and St.
Theresa Bread & Broth,” said Vanessa Santora.

Santora has been coordinating and arranging Camp Rich’s AADs
and she has been a wonderful supporter and volunteer at B&B
dinners.

Joining her at Camp Richardson Resort’s AAD on Oct. 10 were
fellow  team  members  Lyric  Amsterdam,  Mary  Griffin,  Travis
Lauinger, Cheryl Oransky and Charles Rounds.  Great team. This
group was fun, hardworking and graciously helped with every
task that needed to be done. Being a part of helping others at
your AAD sponsorship is a great experience and draws sponsor
volunteers to return and help year after year.

“It is such a wonderful thing to be a part of this South Lake
Tahoe Community and any way to give back or support the people
is such a blessing,” was Griffin’s comment after helping serve
the evening’s dinner.

Bread  &  Broth  is  grateful  for  our  partnership  with  Camp
Richardson  Resort  and  appreciates  their  involvement  and
continued support with giving back to our fellow neighbors in
need.

For  more  B&B  information,  contact  at  530.542.2876  or
carolsgerard@aol.com.
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Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth


